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KEY DATES 

BANK HOLIDAY 

(CENTRE CLOSED) 

29th May 2017 

 

OPEN DAYS 

(NURSERY-FOREST) 

4th May 2017 & 20th June 

2017 

 

PHOTOGRAPHER 

(FOREST 1-3 & GARDEN 

ROOM) 

9th & 10th May 2017 

 

THE WILLOW FARM TRIP 

(FOREST 1-3 & GARDEN 

ROOM) 

16th June 2017 

BROADWATERS’ BABBLER 
Staff  Changes 
We would like to welcome aboard two 
new staff  members, Esther our new  
receptionist and Marian our new 
finance administrator– please give them 
a warm welcome! We are also saying a 
goodbye to Heidi our Receptionist/
Administrator who will be leaving us at 
the end of June. 
 
Parking 
Quick reminder that parents cannot use 
the double yellow lines to park on.  
Parking attendants circulate the area  
regularly. 
 
Accepting Offers  
Accept a place for reception  2017 even if 
you do not want that place for your child.  
You can accept then appeal. If your child 
secures a place, parents will receive  a 
letter  in the next month with further 
details about open days and starting 
school. 
 
If your child has been accepted into the 
Willow primary school and you would 
like a tour please email Uma on           
admin@thewillow.haringey.sch.uk. 
Tours are about once every 3 weeks and 
take place at either 10am or 2pm. 
 
Nursery Photos 
Our photographer will be coming into 
the centre  on the 9th 8.30-4.30 and 10th 
May from 8:30-12.00 
 
The children in Forest 1 enjoying play 
time! 

Open Day 
Was you child born between 1st September 2013 
and 31st August 2014? Are you interested in  
sending your child to Nursery from September 
2017? If so, please come along to our open day. 
Thursday 4th May and Tuesday 20th June 2017. 
Please speak to reception for an AM or PM time 
slot. 
 
The Willow Farm Trip 
We have an upcoming trip to the Willow Farm on 
Friday 16th June. This will feature a range of  
activities organised for the children such as 
meeting animals, a guide around the farm and 
many more in store! If you would like your child 
to attend the trip please bring the permission slip 
and the full amount by 2nd of June to reception. 
More information is provided on the back of this 
newsletter. 
Friday 16th June 9am– APPROX 3:30pm 
 

Parent Champions Group 
If you enjoy  talking to people, love the idea 
of free early education, and can spare some 
time, then Parent Champions is just right for 
you!  Please come to reception to book your 
place. 
Training: Wednesday 10th & Monday 15th 
May  9:30am-11:30am. 
 
Bunny Hop Cake Sale & Raffle Success 
Thank you to the parents forum and  
parents/carers who helped  contribute to the  
success of the cake sale and raffle. We raised 
£173.46! All proceeds will go to outdoor  
equipment. 



On Friday 16th June, we will be having our centre trip to The Willow Farm. 

The cost of the trip is: 

£9.50 each entrance fee to The 

Willow Farm for adults and  

children aged 2 or over 

PLUS 
£8.50 each for a coach seat 

(TOTAL IS £18 EACH) 

Children under the age of two can go  FREE 

of charge but they will need to sit on your 

lap 

Please bring in the full payment by the 2ND of JUNE. 

The coaches for the trip will leave at 9am and will  

return to the centre approximately 3:30pm 


